Deputy Prime Minister for
Reintegration Oleg Serebrian held a
meeting with a delegation of the
German Bundestag

On March 5, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met with
members of the Commission on Human Rights and Humanitarian Assistance of the
German Bundestag, accompanied by H.E. Margret Ubber, Ambassador of the Federal
Republic of Germany to the Republic of Moldova.

During the discussions, aspects of the negotiation process on the Transnistrian
settlement, the priorities of the Government in promoting policies in the field of
reintegration of the country and activities of mutual interest were touched upon.

The current state and prospects of development of assistance projects implemented
on both banks of the Nistru River with the support of the Federal Republic of Germany
and the European Union were touched upon.

It was emphasized that the advantages and opportunities provided by the European
integration process of the Republic of Moldova significantly stimulate the achievement
of the country's reintegration goal.




